
April 4, 2020 
 
 
 
 
Dear Colleagues, 
 
The UF Spring 2020 elections have concluded. Thank you everyone who participated in 
this election amidst our rapid migration to online/remote, in addition to all of the personal 
issues and concerns that many are also dealing with.  
 
I've attached the results from the Elections Committee. The signed report will be posted 
on the UF website.  
 
Thank you again. Together We Rise! 
 
Christie  
 
Christie Diep 
President, United Faculty  
 


